
I have learned Governor Walker intends to get rid of the Wisconsin Housing and Economic 
Development Agency (WHEDA) as part of a reform of the state’s various agencies.  WHEDA 
has been the agency that has overseen commercial and individual real estate and business 
lending.   Sources tell me Walker may also merge the Department of Workforce Development 
and the Wisconsin Economic Development Corporation into a single agency with the former 
WHEDA, but final decisions haven’t been made.
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